February 2023 Choral VP Board Report

· Received positive verbal feedback from attendees regarding the session topics and clinicians at the 85th annual in-service workshop/conference
· Clinicians were prepared and presented relevant topics, very easy to work with
· Shout out to Brian Reeves and Chris Sacco for coordinating the work crew and moving equipment swiftly in between performing groups. This allowed us to stay on time for all the concerts and I am very grateful to have that stress alleviated.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Is there a protocol/expectation for limiting talking in the audience during sound checks? It seems like this is an issue that needs to be addressed. What is being done in Salon A, if anything?
